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From: Dr Michael Walton   
Sent: Tuesday, 25 March 2025 4:27 PM 
To: PFAS <PFAS@parliament.nsw.gov.au> 
Cc: Office of Cate Faehrmann  

 Paul Rooms  
Subject: Re: Second High Confirmatory PFAS Water Sample Test Result - Pacific Dunes, Medowie 
Importance: High 
 
Hi Elspeth, 
 
We’ve recently received a second confirmatory PFAS water test result – 10-03-2025: - 
 

 
Please note, all PFAS summations obtained in the 10-03-25 result are slightly higher in comparison to the 06-12-24 
result detailed below, which detected alarmingly high levels of PFAS. And that was reported to the inquiry in our 
written submission no. 9A and at the Newcastle Hearing. 
 
Pacific Dunes PFAS water sample 2 test result – 06-12-24: -  
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To date, no one has contacted either Mr Rooms or Dr Walton from Hunter Water, NSW EPA, Pacific Dunes or any 
other relevant agency, organisation or representative – federal, state or local. 
 
With thanks, 
 
Michael 
 

 
 
Reg no. PSY0001814430 
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Chancellor’s Doctoral Research Medal - University of New England 
 
Member Australian Psychological Society 
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